
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

February 3, 2020 

 

Rep. Andrea Salinas, Chair 

House Committee on Health Care 

 

RE:  Support HB 4114 

Dear Chair Salinas and Committee Members: 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments on this bill.   

This measure puts in place important protections for people who need renal dialysis treatment.  

Those protections come in the form of securing access to dialysis treatment and in controlling 

the cost for this treatment.   

The cost of this critical service is a financial burden not just on the state, but on our employer 

groups and their members.  Moda Health supports HB 4114 because the limits placed on 

member cost-share in conjunction with bringing reimbursement in line with Medicare rates. 

Again, thank you for the opportunity to submit comments.  We urge this committee to approve 

HB 4114. 

Thank you. 

Sincerely, 

Jim Francesconi 

Vice President for Public Policy 


